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Kolva, Patti

From: BETH MAUK <bmauk@iasd.cc>
Sent: Thursday, April21, 2016 8:37 AM
To: Findley, Cynthia
Subject: Proposed immunization changes

Dear Cynthia,
I applaud the changes in the immunization law. However, I think that 5 days is unrealistic. We nurses cannot
possibly get through every student’s immunization records and contact parents before school begins. We do not
get extra days in the summer to work and the couple days before children start are spent on meetings, preparing
our rooms and finding out about life-threatening allergies and illnesses. I think 30 days would be much more
reasonable.
More importantly, I believe that getting rid of the moral, philosophical objection provisional would be much
more beneficial. I have been getting many of those even with the 8 month provisional. Parents find out they can
just sign a card and don’t have to do anything else. That needs to be eliminated or at least made harder to do
than just their signature. I fear many, many more of these with such a shortened time period with which to get
needed immunizations.
Thank you for your consideration,
Beth Mauk

Beth Mauk
School Nurse
East Pike Elementary
724-463-8567 Ext.2
bmauk@iasd.cc
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